
 

 

Now that we have newly resurfaced courts we want to keep them 

looking sharp!  You can do your part by: 

 

*Refraining from spilling food or beverages.  This causes 

stains or sticky spots that may leave blemishes on the courts 

or attract ants. 

 

*Picking up your trash.  There are trash containers on the 

courts or recycling bins in and near the clubhouse. 

 

*Covering any open wounds.  Blood and other bodily fluids 

may not only be harmful to the courts, but to your fellow 

members as well.  Please notify the LMTC staff if blood does 

happen to get on the court and we will clean it immediately.  

 

*NOT wearing cross-trainer, running, or waffle soled shoes.  

These kinds of shoes leave scuff marks and damage the 

surface of the courts.  Our staff will be checking shoes 

adamantly. The pictures below with give an example of shoes 

that will not be permitted, as well as an acceptable tennis 

shoe. 
                       OK!!!                                          NOT OK!!!      

 
 

 

Thank you for you cooperation!!! 

  


